
Board of Education Meeting
Wednesday, March 12, 2025

Information Item III-C:  Say Something Presentation

Presented by: Gary Ganje, Executive Director of Special Projects

Background:

Gary Ganje, Executive Director of Special Projects, will provide an overview of the Say 
Something project in District 742.  Developed by the Sandy Hook Foundation, Say Something 
allows students to securely submit anonymous safety concerns - anytime, from anywhere - to 
help identify and intervene upon at-risk individuals before they hurt themselves or others.  Say 
Something includes easy-to-use reporting technology, ongoing curriculum, and sustainability 
support.

Administration Recommendation:  
Board action is not required.


